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On March 9, 2014 the Sidney Resources Corporation’s Management Team distributed an 
operations update and funding proposal to all shareholders by mail.  Shareholders are 
encouraged to go to the corporate website at http://sidneyresourcescorporation.com/ and 
select the "contact us" if they do not receive the letter within 10 days or they can request a 
copy of the mailed documents via email by using the “contact us” feature and requesting a 
copy. 


